PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
MINUTES
JUNE 26, 1991

1. The June 26th meeting was called to order by Vice-
Chairperson, Buzz Stewart.

2 Roll was called. All members were present except
Sandy Calta and Steve O'Brien. Also present were
Jeanne Nelson and Dennis Cluff.

3 Minutes of the last regular meeting were read and
approved. Minutes of the work session meeting of June 19
were read and approved after correction.

4, a. Discussion regarding landscaping on 5th Stred Green
belt was held. City manager Dennis Cluff presented
plan for placement of railroad ties and sand or
gravel under playground equipment at Easy Manor Park.
A sub-committee of Jean Littell, Steve O'Brien and
Don Higginson will study plans for both the Greenbelt
area and proposed park improvement and report to the
commission at a later date.

b. Jim Harness reported that the Azalea Park Sub-Committee
made recommendation to accept the Azalea Park from
the State providing certain goals be met prior to
its acquisition.

c. Don Higginson reported on progress of the Park Survey
sub-committee. Compiling of the information will
begin after the July 19 deadline for mailing in the
surveys.

d. A report was read from Judy Stringham regarding the
Summer Youth Recreation Program.

e. Jeanne Nelson reported on summer pool activities and
pool schedule being distributed.

5. A motion was made and carried to send letter of apprec-
iation to Paul Litty for domation of funds for the
Parks Survey placement in the Coastal Pilot.

6. Mary Ellen Fitz-Campbell, a member of the audience
asked commission about progress being made on the Skate-
board Park plans and showed pictures of existing parks in
other areas. She also volunteered to help in the form-
ation of Skateboard Park in Brookings area. Jim Harness
suggested some thought be given to the Tanbark property
as a possible site for this type of activity.

75 The June 26th meeting was adjourned at 9:30.

Respectuffly submitted,
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